
TOWN OF HINGHAM 
OFFICE OF THE SELECTMEN 

Mary M. Power, Chair         Tom Mayo, Town Administrator           
Joseph M. Fisher             Michelle Monsegur, 
William C. Ramsey           Assistant Town Administrator     

August 10, 2020 

Daniel J. Nardo 
P.O. Box 216 
Hingham, MA 02043 

RE: Public Records Request Dated July 27, 2020 

Dear Mr. Nardo: 

I am writing in response to your public records request dated July 27, 2020 (see attached copy 
for reference).  

Please be advised that the Town of Hingham has forwarded the matter referenced in your request 
to the Massachusetts Attorney General’s Office for review.  To that end, the Town of Hingham 
considers this matter under investigation until further notice and all documents relating to this 
matter are being withheld under M.G.L. c. 4, § 7(26)(f). 

In addition, to the extent that any of the requested records qualify for an exemption from the 
public records law under M.G.L. c. 4, § 7(26)(c), (f), (o) & (p) and all other applicable 
exemptions (including but not limited to the attorney client/work product privilege) the Town 
reserves the right to redact and/or withhold those records.    

You are hereby advised of your remedies under 950 CMR 32.08 and M.G.L. c. 66, § 10(b)(ix) to 
the extent applicable. 

Sincerely, 

_____________________________ 
Thomas Mayo 
Town Administrator  

cc: Eileen McCracken, Town Clerk and RAO 




